10 May 2019

Dear Parents of Y3W Children

## PARENT CONSULTATIONS

As you are aware, Mrs Wallington is still not in school and we are aware that her parent consultation appointments were scheduled some time ago. In order to avoid any further delay, Miss Millar and Mrs Barnard will hold these meetings with you. The appointments will be on Monday 20 May 2019, throughout the day, commencing at 0900 with the last appointment at 1650. Please book your slots online as usual through Parentmail from 1900 this evening.

These spring parent consultations will focus on your child's baseline grades at the beginning of the year, his/her targets and how your child is progressing towards those targets. Behaviour will again be discussed.

Split families will be able to book two separate appointments if necessary although we would always recommend that both parents attend a single shared appointment. We want to work with both parents, together, to ensure the best possible results for the children, and joint parent appointments will help us to achieve this more successfully.

Parents of children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities who have a SEND Profile, or a Pastoral Support Plan (PSP), should already have met with Mrs Wallington and do not need book an appointment via this parent consultation process. If you have not yet received your SEND/PSP meeting date, please contact Mr Cox, via the school office.

There should be some car parking space in the front car park. If not, please park at Empingham Road Playing Fields, or at the Danish Invader rather than parking in the estates round the school which causes congestion for our neighbours.

Yours sincerely

T J Revell Principal